
 

Dear ADRC Program Colleagues,
 
We are excited to officially launch both UDSv4 and the new NACCID process.
Starting today, ADRCs can begin collecting and submitting UDSv4 data and will be
required to use the new NACCID process. These major updates are designed to
enhance data accuracy and standardization across the Alzheimer’s Disease
Research Centers (ADRC) Program.  
 

Access the ADRC Portal to Submit, View, and Audit UDSv4 Data 
You can now submit, view, and audit UDSv4 data via the ADRC Portal. If you do not
have access, your center Administrator must grant you permission in the NACC
Directory.    

UDSv4 Tools and Resources
All ADRCs should start to transition to UDSv4 and centers may complete their
transition to UDSv4 for all prospective data collection at any point between now and
June 30, 2025, either gradually or on a single date. We have provided resources,
training materials, updated documentation, and detailed guidance on the UDSv4
resources page. Additionally, you can follow the UDSv4 onboarding checklist to help
prepare your center. 

The New NACCID Process 
Starting today, ADRCs are required to assign NACCIDs to new participants at the
time of consent, prior to any UDSv4 data submission to NACC. To assign a
NACCID, ADRCs submit a simple form via the ADRC Portals. NACC then verifies
the participant and returns a NACCID to the site within 24 hours. All NACCIDs can
be easily retrieved by ADRCs via their ADRC Portals within the NACC Data
Platform. 

NACCID Tools and Resources 
Follow our helpful quick start-up guide to highlight the changes and guide you
through the new NACCID process. Or watch our informational webinar that provides
a step-by-step guide to the new NACCID process.  We recommend that ADRCs also
carefully review the additional resources and training materials we have provided on
the NACCID Assignment Process webpage.  

Office Hours
We now offer open office hours on the 4th Wednesday of every month. ADRC
members are encouraged to join and ask questions of NACC's Technology,
REDCap, and Research Teams. Our staff is prepared to address questions or
issues you have about UDSv4, the ADRC Portal, submitting data, and more. Add to
your calendar the next session on Wednesday, January 22, at 10 am PST.

Community Forum
The new ADRC Program Community Forum is a great place to get helpful
information, advice, and answers to your questions from NACC, our partners, and
your fellow ADRC Program members. There are categories devoted to UDSv4 and
to the new NACCID process. You can connect with NACC experts as well as fellow
ADRC members to address all of your roll-out questions. 
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